
      PARISH  CAKE  SALE  IN  OCTOBER  IN  OLD  SCHOOL  CAHERLINE 

A Cake Sale will take place in Caherline Old School in October, to 

raise funds for the continued upkeep of our Churches. 

 

Volunteers are urgently needed in all areas of our Churches to 

keep it alive within our Parish 

 

It would be great to see more people involved as Eucharistic Ministers, 

Readers (5th Class upwards) Altar Servers, as Collectors, in Choirs, as 

Musicians-Music at Mass, as members of the Parish Pastoral Council, in 

subgroups to help with fundraising and in the preparation for Christmas, 

Easter and other Ceremonies. There is urgency now for us to begin to 

prepare for a different kind of Church within our community, one where all 

of us will have to assume a much more active role in developing and 

supporting the faith life of our Christian community. This new situation 

within every community calls on every person to look seriously at their 

own baptismal call, and to find ways in which they can actively help by 

using the gifts that they possess by taking the responsibility for the 

handing on of the faith within their own community. Contact any member 

of the Parish Pastoral Council, our Sacristans, or Fr. Roy Donovan if you 

would like to become more involved in your Church. 

 

Annual  Mass  in  Inch  Saint  Laurence  Cemetery: 

The annual open-air Mass for our deceased relatives and friends will be 

celebrated in Inch Saint Laurence Cemetery on Friday 7th August 2015 at 

7.30.pm. This is an opportunity to remember and pray for our faithful 

departed. A collection will be taken up on the night to help towards the 

upkeep of our cemeteries.  We thank all who help maintain the graveyards 

to a very high standard.   
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                Welcome, Failte, Benvenuti, Bine ati Venit, Swagadham,        

                Witajcie, Vitame Vas, Bienvenidos, Dobro pozhalovat, Karibu 

  PRIESTS  OF  THE  PARISH: 

                Fr. Roy Donovan P.P.:           087 2225150 

                Fr. Patrick Currivan:  061 351248       

                                    MASS  TIMES 

                Monday - Friday:   Caherconlish 9.30am; Caherline 10am 

                 Saturday:    Vigil Mass: Caherconlish 6.30pm 

                 Sunday:    Caherline 10am; Caherconlish 11am 

    --------------------------------------------------------------------------------------- 

           ADORATION  OF  THE  BLESSED  SACRAMENT 

                 Caherconlish: Friday after 9.30am Mass until 3pm. The   

Rosary will be recited at 12:00.      

                  Caherline:  Tuesday after 10am Mass until 11.30am.  

                  If you have free time on Tuesday or Friday why not visit the   

                  Church while adoration is taking place. 

 ------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------ 



Pope  Francis  on  Climate  Change  June 18th , 2015 

 

 Climate change is real, and it’s getting worse. “It is a global problem with 

grave implications:  environmental, social, economic, political and for the 

distribution of goods. It represents one of the principal challenges facing 

humanity in our day” Pope Francis says. 

Human beings are a major contributor to climate change. Pope Francis 

says- human beings do have an effect of the Earth: “We have come to see 

ourselves as her lords and masters, entitled to plunder her at will.” 

Climate change disproportionately affects the poor.     Climate change’s 

worst impact, Pope Francis says, “will probably be felt by developing 

countries in coming decades. Many of the poor live in areas particularly 

affected by phenomena related to warming, and their means of 

subsistence are largely dependent on natural reserves.” Poor countries are 

often financially indebted to rich countries. The world has what Pope 

Francis calls a “social debt towards the poor.... because they are denied 

the right to a life consistent with their inalienable dignity.” 

We can and must make things better.  Pope Francis says he doesn’t   

believe we should be robbed of hope. “Human beings while capable of the 

worst are also capable of rising above themselves, choosing again what is 

good, and making a new start.” 

Individuals can help, but politicians must lead the charge.  He argues that 

personal responsibility is an important step towards reversing climate 

change, but that political and structural transformations are needed for 

lasting change. 

“Every effort to protect and improve our world entails profound changes in 

lifestyles, models of production and consumption, and the established 

structures of power which today govern societies.” Pope Francis says his 

letter on care of creation, is a response by the Church to God’s ancient 

request that we preserve, protect, and sustain creation. 

 

ANNIVERSARY  MASSES  FOR  JULY 

 

 CAHERCONLISH: 

 
Saturday  4TH    Brenda and Joe Hill, High St. 
Sunday 5th                     Michael Riordan, Newtown. 

Saturday 11th    Patrick Griffin, Griffins Cross. 

Sunday 12th     John Rainsford, Newtown, and  

                 Josie Ryan and members of her family 

                 High St. 

Saturday 18th   Thomas O’Brien, Oakley Lawn and  

                                          Patrick and Mary Creamer, Boskill. 

Sunday 19th   Mary and James Fanning, Knockatanna. 

Sunday 26th                   Seamus  Casey, Hunded Acres East, and 

  Senan O’Connor, Cois Rioga. 

 

CAHERLINE 
 Sunday 12th   Mary Treacy, Gragane.  
 

                                                    MAY  THEY  REST  IN  PEACE 

 

Special 2 Pink Envelope Collection: (at the back of your 

box) will be taken up on Weekend 4th/ 5th July in 

addition to the orange envelope for that day.  This 

collection is for Peter’s Pence which is the name given to the 

financial support offered by the faithful to the Holy Father as a sign 

of their sharing in the concern of the Successor of Peter for the 

many different needs of the Universal Church and for the relief of 

those most in need. Our Parish is asked to contribute €1,400. 



 

     

 

                 

 

 

 


